
2020 Quaker Youth Leadership Conference Permission Form  
 
Dear Parent or Guardian:  
 
Your child has been registered to participate in the Quaker Youth Leadership Conference. In 
order for your child to participate we ask that you read the form below carefully. Please 
complete, sign, and return the form to your child's school representative. Completed forms are 
required for all students attending the conference.  
 
Student Name: ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ School:  
 
Date of Birth: ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Age:​  
  
Address:  
 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the 2020 Quaker Youth Leadership Conference, 
from Thursday, January 30 to Saturday, February 1, to be held at George School, at 1690 
Newtown-Langhorne Road, Newtown, PA 18940. Chaperones will be provided by both the host 
school and my child's school.  
 
I understand the nature of the activities in which my child will be participating and that they are 
expected to abide by the school code of conduct during the course of the activity. I understand 
that my child may be traveling by van or bus to and from George School and into and around 
the Philadelphia area during the conference for service projects, panels, and workshops. I 
acknowledge that my child's school staff will provide transportation to and from George School.  
 
I shall hold George School harmless and free of all liability of any kind and nature whatsoever 
arising out of or in connection with my child’s attendance at the Quaker Youth Leadership 
Conference.  
 
I give my permission for my child to be administered medical aid by a physician or hospital staff 
if the need arises.  
 
I understand that emergency contact information and medical forms provided to my school will 
be copied and brought to the conference.  
 
Permission Given:  
 
Parent/Guardian Signature & Date:  
 
Student Name(Please Print): 


